S

5,

| BULK UNLIMITED |
Isamar Margareten To:
CEO Federal Communications Commission

Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division

7435 Oakland Mills Road Columbia, MD 21046

CC:

SGS North America Inc.

620 Old Peachtree Road SUITE 100 Suwanee, Georgia 30024 United States

February 26, 2020
Re: Dismissal Request - FCC Grant for FCC ID: 2AE6775-2113

Dear Officer,

We, the grantee of FCC Grant FCC ID: 2AE6775-2113 Date of grant: 10/31/2019 request of you to dismiss the

above-mentioned approved and listed equipment from FCC EAS database due to following:
- FCC ID on all our application exhibits and products on market is FCC ID: 2AE67-2113.
- SGS unintentionally input an incorrect FCC ID: 2AE6775-2113 when filing for us on EAS database.

- SGS revised this issue by filing for the correct FCC ID: 2AE67-2113 and was issued an FCC grant for it. The
incorrect filing is not needed.

- We have not and will not produce any product on market bearing the incorrect FCC ID: 2AE6775-2113.

Respectfully,
i
Isamar Margareten t CEO

Bulk Unlimited Corp

E-mail: imports@dimetrading.net

199 Lee Avenue, Suite 464 Brooklyn New York 11211
www.bulkunlimited.com info@bulkunlimited.com
P:718.797.0303 F:718.797.0278



